Tuttle, Mike

From: shawn durrant [accuriteinc@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 10:46 AM
To: Tuttle, Mike

Subject: CUP 2010-26 Shawn Durrant

Mr. Tuttle

This letter is a response to you engineering concerns for the proposed storage building
located at 3254S. 1700 W. Weber County, Utah. Your concerns will be addresed according to
their appropriate numbers as

follows:

1. Owner wishes not to be annexed into Ogden City.

2. Currently there are no plans for a restroom facility.

3. There will be no washing.

4. There will be no hard surfacing other than building roof.

5. Storm water plan to be provided by Reeves and Associates

6. All landscaping and grading have already been performed. only approx 1500 Sq feet will be
disturbed.

7. If necessary a maintenance agreement can be provided by AccuRite Excavation.

8. The driveways are surface with asphalt tailings which have mostly solidified back into
asphalt.
Hopefully this addresses your concerns. Thank you for attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Shawn Durrant
Owner, Lot 2 Giles Subdivision



